
The Civil Engineering Program of Universidad de 
San Martín de Porres signed a collaboration 
agreement with Universidad Andrés Bello in the 
city of Concepción - Chile. 

 

• April 24, 2023 

• On April 11, 2023, a commission of the Civil Engineering 
Program of the Universidad de San Martín de Porres traveled 
to Chile for the protocol ceremony of the signing of the 
Framework Agreement of collaboration with the Universidad 
Andrés Bello of the city of Concepción - Chile.  

• This agreement will allow academic collaboration, exchange of 
teachers and students, research and other activities for the 
benefit of both institutions. The Universidad de San Martín de 
Porres, in its work of continuous improvement, continues its 
commitment to internationalization in all its faculties. The 
Faculty of Engineering and Architecture (FIA) has been 
working for our students to live a learning experience without 
borders, to take on new challenges and enriching experiences, 
offering them knowledge tools that allow them to be prepared 
for life, have a wide network of contacts and know how to adapt 
to changes in times of globalization.  

• Master Arnaldo Falcón Soto, Director of the Civil Engineering 
Program, participated in the protocol signing with Dr. Carlos 
Gonzáles Correa, Vice Rector of the Universidad Andrés Bello, 
Concepción campus, on behalf of the Dean of FIA - USMP. 
Eng. Paula Rojas Julián and Eng. Felipe García Bedoya, 
accompanied the Director of the Civil Engineering Program in 
this ceremony.  

• We are grateful for the coordination and academic 
collaboration of Eng. Manuel Esteban Chávez, Director of Civil 
Engineering at the Concepción campus, as well as to Mauricio 
Toledo, Director of Civil Engineering at the Santiago de Chile 
campus of the Universidad Andrés Bello. 

https://usmp.edu.pe/2023/04/24/


 

 

On April 11, 2023, on behalf of the Dean of the FIA - USMP, Mr. Arnaldo Falcón 

Soto, Director of the School of Civil Engineering, participated in the signing of the 

UNIVERSITY MOBILITY AGREEMENT with Dr. Carlos Gonzáles Correa, Vice 

Rector of the Universidad Andrés Bello, Concepción campus.  



 

 

Professors Paula Rojas Julián and Felipe García Bedoya,  
at Universidad Andrés Bello, Concepción, Chile. 

 

          Authorities of Universidad Andrés Bello, Concepción, Chile 
   with the Director of the Civil Engineering Program of the USMP-FIA,  
                                 Master Arnaldo Falcón Soto 


